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To The Oregon Legislature,

I a craftsman and Oregon resident for 40 years support strong climate legislation now. We are
running out of time for necessary action.

A stable climate is fundamental for the well being of all who live here in our great state. That
includes the unborn and all creatures far and wide. I live on a hill with a history of wildfire
which if "amped up" by climate change would destroy my home and livelihood. Ultimately,
we're all vulnerable. As Benjamin Franklin said - "we hang together or separately".

For God Sake - do the right thing now for Oregon and our children!
Sincerely,

Stephen Gerould
Citizen of Senate District 18



